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Headteacher – Ms E Ellis BA, MA 
 

31st March 2023 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

As you will be aware, during the past week the appointment of a new headteacher for Fearnhill has been 

taking place. Last night the Full Governing Body convened to ratify the decision that was made following a 

challenging two-day process and I am delighted to announce that Tim Spencer, our current deputy head, has 

been appointed to the role. He will take up his post in September. 

 

This is great news for the school as Tim will continue the process of improvement and development of 

Fearnhill, bringing his in-depth knowledge and experience to the role. 

 

I wish you a restful and happy Easter break and look forward to welcoming everyone back at 8.30am on 

Monday 17th April. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Ms E Ellis 

Headteacher 
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